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March 25, 2010 Board of Supervisors Workshop and Other Business Meeting

Chairman Ron Whitmoyer called the special workshop meeting of the Township Board of 
Supervisors to order at 7:00 p.m. in the Tulpehocken Township Municipal Building.  Those 
attending the meeting were Ron Whitmoyer, John Kintzer, Kathy Boltz, Liz Magovern, Pete 
Eisenbrown, Rick Klopp, John Zimmerman, Gary Deck, Robert Sattazahn, Cliff Howarth, Scott 
Hetrick, and Lavern Frey.  

Workshop Discussion

The workshop was held for the Board of Supervisors, Planning Commissions Members, and the 
Recreation Board Members to discuss the recreation needs of the township.  It was discussed that 
the Recreation Board should create a concept plan for Mt Meadows and Gettel Acres to propose 
to the developers.  The Rec Board will try to submit a concept plan for the open space of the Mt. 
Meadows development for review and comment at the Planning Commission and Board of 
Supervisors regularly scheduled meeting in April.  After all Boards have reviewed the plan the 
plan can then be submitted to the developer. 

Rick Klopp, Chairman of the Rec Board, commented that the Rec Board is a work in progress.  
They had met with DCNR and discussed a Rec Plan and it is very costly to create, and the 
representative encouraged them to combine with surrounding townships.  The Rec Board is 
waiting to receive copies of Bethel Township’s Rec Plan.  Bethel had created their own plan 
modeled after another townships plan, so the thought was to review the plan and see if 
Tulpehocken Township could do the same.  In order to receive fees in lieu of land the Township 
needs a recreation plan, as per MPC code. 

ADJOURNMENT OF MEETING

John Kintzer made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:50 p.m.  Ron second.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kathy Boltz
Secretary, Tulpehocken Township


